
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

4. NEW RESIDENTS’ GROUPS SEEKING BOARD RECOGNITION 
 
 The Board decided to approve the establishing of the Steadman Road Area Residents’ Group and the 

Living For One Residents’ Association, both based in the Upper Riccarton area. 
 
 As has been Board practice, members were assigned to each group to act in a liaison role; these are: 
 
 Peter Laloli and Ishwar Ganda as liaison members of the Steadman Road Area Residents’ Group and 

Neville Bennett and Helen Broughton as liaison members of the Living For One Residents’ 
Association. 

 
 


